
COVID-19 Show Information-- Blue Goose Stables 
 
1. With the new USEF announcement this week we are requiring masks for everyone 
not sitting on a horse. Unfortunately if we don't follow the guidance we risk horse sports 
being shut down. 
 
2. Only riders, one trainer and one groom or one parent are permitted on the show 
grounds. NO additional spectators. Everyone including your own group must remain 
more than 6 feet apart. 
 
3. Self monitor your temperature. If you are not feeling well do not come to the show.. 
 
4. There is water for the horses to be bathed with at the bottom of the driveway in the 
outdoor wash bay. 
 
5. There is a hand wash station across from the secretary stand. 
 
6. We are NOT using bridle numbers Upon entering the arena at the top of the ring go 
directly to the Scribe and let me know your name and and test. 
 
7. All tests will be emailed and scores will be live streamed on Fox Village . Do not hang 
out waiting for your ribbons. The secretary shed will be open for picking up ribbons and 
hardcopy tests Saturday evening and throughout the week. 
 


